Request for Withdrawal


	OGRR Number
	242
	OGRR Title
	Section 7 Revisions to Meet Pending NERC Requirements for New Construction


	Date
	June 29, 2010


	Submitter’s Information



	Name
	Sam Woolard on behalf of the System Protection Working Group (SPWG)

	E-mail Address
	Samuel.woolard@tnmp.com

	Company
	Texas New Mexico Power

	Phone Number
	409-948-8451 ext 4257

	Cell Number
	817-992-1358

	Market Segment
	Investor Owned Utility (IOU)


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


Pursuant to paragraph of Operating Guide Section 1.3.4.2, Withdrawal of an Operating Guide Revision Request, the SPWG withdraws OGRR242.  The concepts proposed in OGRR242 are included in OGRR240, CREZ Facility Protection and Control Requirements, which was approved by the Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) on June 3, 2010.  
242OGRR-05 Request for Withdrawal 062910
Page 1 of 1
PUBLIC


